Mrs. Seaton's Newsletter

<u>Email:</u> thedge@smsrockets.net <u>Website:</u> smsrockets.net <u>SMS Phone:</u> 263-

What's Happening?

Reading - Please have your child read their AR book!

Scholastic News

Vocabulary Words – No more for the rest of the year!

Spelling Words No more for the rest of the year!

Phonics- review of the year

Phonics Words- No more for the rest of the year!

Math – Unit 12 test Wednesday 5/10

Religion – Learning about Moses

Classroom & SMS Notes

Dates:

5/16-8th grade graduation @ 6:00 5/17- Prek graduation @ 6:00

5/18-8am Moving up Mass and Field Day 5/19-Talent show and last day 1:00 pm dismissal

AR

We will be wrapping up A.R. this year on Friday, May 12th. Your child should continue to take A.R. tests up until this date. All books must be returned by the 17th.

Our 4th quarter virtue is:



"I will control my body and the words that I speak."